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June 2 

Robert.... Keokuk 

My only addition to the Field Report sent earlier 
is a single male Black and White Warbler,,seen at CUSF by 
myself and Jim Sandrock on May 31. Although this could have 
been a very late migrant, I prefer to think it was a summering 
bird. At least a pair summered in this area last year. 
Interestingly, this was the first B&W I've seen this year. 

After I got to here, it occurred to me I should have put 
this on a Field Report form and put in an envolope. Hope this 
doesn't cause you any problems. — 
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